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February 28, 2022 
 
To, 
The Board of Directors, 
APIS India Limited  
18/32, East Patel Nagar  
New Delhi-110008 
(“the Company”) 
 
Sub: Resignation from the position of Independent Director  
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
This is with reference to the captioned subject; I wish to resign as an Independent Director 
from the Board of Directors of the Company with immediate effect i.e. with effect from the 
close of business hours of February 28, 2022, due to personal & professional reasons and 
wish to reduce my commitments.  
 
Further, I would also like to confirm that there is no other material reason other than the one 
mentioned above, for my resignation from the Board of the Company.  
 
It was my privilege to serve as a Board Member of Apis India Ltd. and I wish to convey my 
deep sense of appreciation and a feeling of my gratitude towards the Board of the Company for 
giving me an opportunity to serve as an Independent Director.  
 
I take this opportunity to thank Chairperson, all the Board Members and entire Management 
Team of Apis India Ltd. for wonderful support. I cherish fruitful and purposeful discussions 
with the Board. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
……………………… 
Menika Garg  
DIN: 08130106 
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